
South Holland Internal Drainage Board 
Removal of Bridge – Little Holland Drain 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the South Holland Internal Drainage Board 
proposes to remove the free span bridge forming the private field access over 
the Little Holland Drain between Ravensclough Bridge and Ryefield Lane 
Bridge. (Grid Ref; TF 3714 1987).  
 
Any person who wishes to make representation to the Board in relation to this 
matter should do so in writing to the address shown below within 28 days of 
the publication of this notice.   
 
Further information is available from Karl Vines, the District Engineer at South 
Holland IDB, Marsh Reeves, Fowes Lowe Road, Holbeach, Spalding, 
Lincolnshire PE12 7PA. Please telephone for an appointment on 01406 
421708. 
 

P J Camamile 
Chief Executive 

 
South Holland Internal Drainage Board 
Marsh Reeves 
Foxes Lowe Road 
Holbeach 
Spalding 
Lincolnshire 
PE12 7PA 


